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Felton management repeatedly ignored parent and staff

concerns over a toxic-smelling odor in a Family

Developmental Center classroom, waiting seven months

before ordering an investigation and discovering a dangerous

gas leak.

There were numerous reports of gas leak-related illnesses that

caused absences. When the gas leak was found, Felton

management kept the information hush-hush, taking zero

accountability.

When an active shooter was outside Felton’s Solmar Learning Center, 

Felton did not communicate with parents during this frightening

incident: many arrived to drop their children off and were turned

away by armed police. Parents were only informed of the incident the

following morning. Despite requests from staff and parents, there is

still no safety protocol for active shooters in place.

In the 2022-2023 school year, staff reported several disturbing events across Felton’s Early Care and

Education sites that put the health and safety of workers and children at risk. We demand changes in

the workplace to meet the health and safety needs of the Felton community and the clients they serve. 

Have Safety & Health Concerns at Felton?
Contact:

Grecia Rojas (510) 501-7386

Hector Cardenas (415) 307-9302
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